
 

Abbotsford HU 
Tel:  604-864-3400 
Fax: 604-864-3410 

Agassiz HU 
Tel:  604-793-7160 
Fax: 604-796-8587 

Burnaby HU 
Tel:  604-918-7605 
Fax: 604-918-7630 

Chilliwack HU 
Tel:  604-702-4900 
Fax: 604-702-4901 

Cloverdale HU, Surrey 
Tel:  604-575-5100 
Fax: 604-574-3738 

Guildford HU, Surrey  
Tel:  604-587-4750 
Fax: 604-587-4777 

Hope HU 
Tel:  604-860-7630 
Fax: 604-869-2332 

Langley HU 
Tel:  604-539-2900 
Fax: 604-514-8036 

Maple Ridge HU 
Tel:  604-476-7000 
Fax: 604-476-7077 

Mission HU 
Tel:  604-814-5500 
Fax: 604-814-5517 

New Westminster HU 
Tel:  604-777-6740 
Fax: 604-525-0878 

Tri-Cities HU 
Tel:  604-949-7200 
Fax: 604-949-7211 

Newton HU, Surrey  
Tel:  604-592-2000 
Fax: 604-501-4814 

North Delta HU 
Tel:  604-507-5400 
Fax: 604-507-4617 

North Surrey HU 
Tel:  604-587-7900 
Fax: 604-582-4811 

South Delta HU 
Tel: 604-946-6953  
Fax:604-952-3550 
 

White Rock HU 
Tel:  604-542-4000 
Fax: 604-542-4009  

 

 
May 3, 2021                
 
 
Dear Superintendent, Principal and School Partners: 
 
Re: Immunizations for school-aged children 
  
Fraser Health’s Immunization Program for school-aged children will resume this year beginning with 
students in grades 7 and 10 who missed their immunizations during the 2019-2020 school year due to 
COVID-19. These appointments will be located at local public health units. Health unit staff will contact 
families to book these immunization appointments over the spring and summer.  
 
The immunization programs for kindergarten, Grade 6 and 9 students from the 2020-2021 school year are 
currently under development.  
 
We appreciate the support and understanding of our school partners. Further details will be provided once 
our plans are finalized.  
 
No action is required by the school for school-based immunization clinics at this time, however your support 
in informing parents and school personnel of the following is appreciated: 
 

• The Fraser Health Immunization Program for school-aged children will resume this year. 
• To start, public health staff will contact families of students currently in grades 7 and 10 who missed 

their immunizations during the 2019-2020 school year, due to COVID-19.  
• These students will be offered immunization appointments over the spring and summer. 
• Immunization information for Kindergarten, Grade 6 and 9 students from the 2020-2021 school year 

will be provided at a future date. 
 
We’ll continue to keep you informed about upcoming clinics and our communications with families during 
the school year. 
 
If you or your staff have questions, please contact the manager of your local public health unit. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Ariella Zbar  
Medical Health Officer, Fraser Health Authority 


